Our Ref: 021 16

11<sup>th</sup> February 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

Within Learning for Life lessons this year your son will have the opportunity to listen to sex education sessions. This will be held during Learning for Life (Thursday 8.50am – 9.35am) in their form rooms. Each form will have two sessions.

The sessions are centred on the importance of building strong and trustworthy relationships and also the physical, social and emotional impact that puberty has on them.

The organisation who will be talking to your son will also be coming in to speak to any parents who wish to know details of the school sessions. We thought this would be helpful in case your son asks questions at home regarding the sessions they will be taught in school. This will take place on **Monday 22**<sup>nd</sup> **February** in Room 24 at 5pm until 5.45pm.

We are therefore writing to ask for your permission for your son to be involved in these sessions. Please sign and date the slip below, indicating whether or not you wish for your son to be involved and whether or not you will be attending the parent talk on Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> February.

The slips need to be returned to the main office on Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> February.

If you have any questions regarding the programme please do not hesitate to telephone me on the school number or email me on hkinloch@stmargaretsacademy.com

Thank you for your continued support of the school.

Yours sincerely

Miss H Kinloch

Head of Learning for Life	
×	
REPLY SLIP – Year 7 Sex Education – Return	to Miss Kinloch by Monday 22 <sup>nd</sup> February
Student	Form
I allow/do not allow* my son to be involved	in the Year 7 Sex Education Programme LfL 2015/16.
I will/will not* be attending the parent talk on Monday $22^{nd}$ February at 5pm in Room 24.	
(*delete as appropriate)	
Signed	Date